Dear Cresskill Middle School students and families,

I would like to provide you with an update on the middle school sports offerings for the fall of
2021. Currently we are all set to start MS volleyball on Monday, September 13, 2021. Here is
the information:

MIDDLE SCHOOL VOLLEYBALL TRYOUTS
7TH AND 8TH GRADE GIRLS

WHEN: MONDAY SEPTEMBER 13
WHERE: CRESSKILL REC CENTER

TIME: 3:45-5:30

YOU MUST BE REGISTERED ON FAMILY ID AND
HAVE A CURRENT PHYSICAL ON FILE WITH THE SCHOOL NURSE

TO TRYOUT

Because of the current situation there will only be a one day tryout. Please contact Coach
Whitney with any questions at cwhitney@cboek12.org

MS Boys and Girls Soccer has a schedule setup and ready to go, but unfortunately at this time
we do not have a coach for either program. These open positions have been advertised since
the Spring. Due to these circumstances | am asking if you know of someone who is interested in
coaching the MS Boys or Girls team to please email Athletic Director, Ms. Beth Del Vecchio at
bdelvecchio@cresskillnj.net

Please use the link below to register your son/daughter:

https://www.familyid.com/organizations/cresskill-high-school-athletics


https://www.familyid.com/organizations/cresskill-high-school-athletics

